


B-123
P-CDOP

FINANCIAL AUDITS

An opinion audit is required at the end of each fiscal year by a common auditor determined by the Office of Finance for all diocesan Catholic high schools.  Regional/interparish schools will be reviewed by the diocesan internal auditor from the Office of Finance.  Audits are to be completed in accordance with the mandated diocesan timeline and submitted to the Office of Finance and the Office of Catholic Schools.  
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